
DONATE ONLINE TODAY:  WWW.FATHER2THEFATHERLESS.NET ~ THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

Greetings and Praise be to God!   

We are so grateful that God has brought angels 

in our midst  (you  and other prayer warriors)!  

Because of your love and sacrifices God has 

made us  proud owners of 100 acres of land 

near the town of Mityana, Uganda!   

We had two hectic back-to-back trips to 

Uganda this year so far.  Both proved to be a 

time of amazing ministry as well as a lot of 

hard work.  We experienced many ups and 

downs, intense  moments and incredible     

miracles.  Finally, after praying, searching and 

visiting several plots of land, God brought us to 

a beautiful place  called  Namuganga Village.  

We were able to finalize the purchase as well as 

visit with the local  residents and even start 

fencing the land while we were there.  The  

people were very welcoming are excited to 

have us.  We feel so honored that God is     

allowing us the opportunity to bring our      

projects to this land and to this community. 

Now that the land is purchased it is time for us 

to really get moving!  We have formed a hard 

working board  of wonderful people on the 

ground in Uganda.  Between them 

they have a great variety of talents 

and gifts. We worked with them day 

and night and were so impressed by their passion     

and dedication.  It is humbling  to see God working 

through each person and through every detail. 

Please keep us in your prayers as we now embark on   

a clean water project, sustainable income producing           

projects, kids camps and as we  fundraise for major 

building projects:  A school and an orphanage for  

starters. If you share our vision and feel so led to give 

financially, we would be most grateful. Together we 

can make a huge difference by God’s grace! 

‘You, Lord, hear the desire of the afflicted, you encourage 

them and you listen to their 

cry, defending the fatherless 

and the oppressed so that 

earthly mortals will never 

again “strike terror.”            

Psalm 10 17-18 

I will give you a place to set your foot….Joshua 1:3 

All for the street children, 
orphans and widows….. 

A Small Miracle… 

Many thanks to a very thoughtful  

donor: Ginny Mcgriffin.  She so 

graciously prepared oral hygiene 

packets for children in need and 

they were taken over to Uganda 

with us on our most recent trip. 

Her efforts will help many     

children for months to come.    

       Thank you Ginny! 
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JAMES 1:27 
Summer, 2012 

A Warm Welcome! 
We are very pleased to announce 

that our former board secretary 

and co-servant for Chirst, Anne 

Dean, has joined us as our new 

volunteer Executive Director! 

Anne brings us many years of  

Executive non-profit ministry 

management and it is a blessing 

to have her on board.  We look   

forward to working with her and 

we are excited to 

see how God will 

use us together as a 

team to help the 

most needy people 

in the world all for 

His glory! 

 

                                          

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
                                        

This  precious little girl lives 

on the streets of Kampala with 

no hope for a future.  Help us 

to help children like her  by      

praying for our ministry and 

supporting our projects finan-

cially.  There is much work to 

do and if it is not us then who? 

FATHER TO THE FATHERLESS INTERNATIONAL 

HOME SWEET HOME!!! 

Fencing of the property begins! 

Signing the land documents 



Please Pray For Us! 

Serving the street kids, 

orphans and widows of 

Uganda…. 

The Beautiful People 

of  Namuganga ~ Our 

New Home Village… 

FATHER TO THE 

FATHERLESS 

INTERNATIONAL  

Somehow amidst our hectic schedule with buying the land, God allowed us to 
minister to the youth in Kampala on our last trip…… What a joy and a blessing!     

 

P.O. Box 40166 

Grand  Junction, CO  

81504 

 

970-355-9754 

 

fathertothefatherless@gmail.com   

 

www.facebook.com/

father2therfatherless 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!: 

W WW .F A TH ER2 TH EF A TH ER L ES S .NET  


